
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
CCARC’s Ruwet Reappointed To The Governor’s Cabinet On 

Nonprofit Health And Human Services 

 

 
Anne L. Ruwet, CCARC CEO 
 
Anne L. Ruwet was reappointed this month to the Governor’s Cabinet on Nonprofit Health 
and Human Services. She has served on the cabinet since 2012 and has been the CEO and 
face of CCARC since 1994. Anne has been in the field of serving people with disabilities for 
over 40 years. She is thoroughly entrenched in our community. For more than 20 years, she 
has been a member (and past President) of Rotary. Additionally, she is involved in other 
nonprofit’s endeavors and spent 6 years as a State Representative. Anne has received 
numerous awards and we are fortunate to have a giving, well-rounded individual serve our 
community in such a high profile manner. 
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